Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
Request for Applications 2014-107 for the Financing of Permanent Supportive Housing with a Priority to Assist Veterans with a Disabling Condition that Lack Permanent and Stable Housing

This Request for Applications (RFA) is open to Non-Profit Applicants proposing Permanent Supportive Housing for Veterans with a Disabling Condition who are Chronically Homeless or in institutions because of a lack of permanent housing that facilitates the intended residents’ access to community-based healthcare and supportive services and stability in their community. Under this RFA, the Corporation expects to have up to an estimated $2.2 million of Competitive Housing Credits, as well as an estimated $5 million of gap loan funding available for award to proposed Developments. 
Applications shall be accepted until 11:00 a.m., Eastern Time, on Tuesday, May 6, 2014, to the attention of Ken Reecy, Florida Housing Finance Corporation, 227 North Bronough Street, Suite 5000, Tallahassee, Florida 32301-1329. For questions or additional information, please contact Ken Reecy at Ken.Reecy@floridahousing.org or as otherwise directed in the RFA. This Request for Applications, which outlines selection criteria and applicant’s responsibilities, can be downloaded from the Florida Housing Finance Corporation web site at http://www.floridahousing.org/Developers/MultiFamilyPrograms/Competitive/2014-107/.

Any modifications that occur to the Request for Applications will be posted at the website and may result in an extension of the deadline. It is the responsibility of the applicant to check the website for any modifications prior to the deadline date.
